
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 10th July 2020 

Hello Freddie, Ruby, Edward, Max, Isla S, Ellie, Harry, Charlie, Oliver, Emily, Isla B, Chloe, Sofia, Alexie, Reilly, 

Lewis, Eva S, Percysledge, William and Eva P, 

 

I hope you are all still keeping safe and well. Amazingly, we have now reached the final week of the summer 

term in what has been the most unusual of school years! The year has positively flown by and I hope you have 

lots of lovely memories of your time in Class 2 this year with Miss Courtney, Mrs Edwards, Mrs Emptage and 

myself.  We would love to see you all together one last time before you move onto Class 3 in September.  

 

Miss Courtney and I would like to invite you to join us for a social-distanced, class ‘Catch-Up’ next week on 

Wednesday 15th July, at 11am for 45 minutes/1 hour so we can meet as Year 2 one more time.   

 

Reserve date - Monday 20th July at 9.15 am for 45 minutes/1 hour.  

We’d love to see all of you there so we hope you are all able to attend. Please bring a drink in a disposable 

bottle with you on the day. 

  

How are your seaside projects coming along?  

I do hope you have enjoyed researching and creating your projects. I have my prizes ready for the best five 

projects, and the other teachers and I are really looking forward to seeing what you have done. I have already 

seen some super photos of some models of Blackpool Tower and some of you have been conducting your own 

Science experiments and telling me about your discoveries. Miss Courtney and I can’t wait to see what you’ve all 

been creating! 

 

Please send in your photographs/images/emails about your projects by 3.00pm on Monday (13th July) so that 

we can judge the entries and award the prizes when you come to our class event (dates above). There will also 

be a ‘treat’ for all those children who have worked hard on their projects and attend our school ‘catch-up’ 

event.  

class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 

We would also like to put together a photograph montage of the activities and work you have been doing during 

lockdown. Please send your photos to our class email by the end of the week. Thank you.  

 

My youngest son celebrated his birthday this week and I have been busy making him a ‘mint chocolate’ cake and 

a special birthday tea. He also loves silly jokes so here are a few more for you all to enjoy. 

  

Why did the starfish blush? 

Because the sea weed! 

 

Why did the burglar steal a bar of soap? 

He wanted to make a clean get away! 

 

Finally, remember that you are precious and loved.  

Stay safe, stay well and keep shining your lights brightly!  

See you all next week. 

Love Mrs Ramsay and Miss Courtney xx 
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